
 

  

 

CURRENT REPORT FILED WITH  
THE POLISH FINANCIAL SUPERVISION AUTHORITY 

DATE: September 30th 2016 
 
 
Subject: Notification from ENERGA Elektrownie Ostroł ęka S.A.  
 
Text of the report: 
 
 

  Current Report No. 30/2016 
 
 
The Management Board of RAFAKO S.A. (the “Company”) announces that on September 

29th 2016 it received a letter from ENERGA Elektrownie Ostrołęka S.A. (the “Employer”) in 

which it was notified of a major overhaul of generating unit No. 1, planned to commence on 

March 1st 2018. As a consequence, the date for completion of the contract reported on by 

the Company in Current Report No. 46/2014 was rescheduled for Q3 2018. The contract 

completion deadline may be further extended, as the Employer reserved the right to change 

the deadline referred to in the letter. 

 

Legal basis: Art. 17.1 of the Market Abuse Regulation – Inside information 

 

Agnieszka Wasilewska-Semail, President of the Management Board  

Tomasz Tomczak, Vice President of the Management Board 


